Myrtle Beach RV Resort

NEWSLETTER

April 2025

Community News:
*Welcome to our new Residents
296,153.272.189.61.272.
*Pools/spa open April 1*

Friendly Reminders:
*You must be 16 and have your driver’s
license to drive a golf cart.
*Please go to speed limit !!!
*Reminder, nothing is to be left on the ground
at Dumpsters.
* Please be mindful of your cigarette butts, use
the ashtrays at the buildings
*Motorized watercraft is NOT allowed in the
park unless it is going to the maintenance shop
to be stored.
*No pets are allowed in any of the buildings.
*If you rent your lot, please ensure the Office
has their/your contact information.
*Please be a responsible pet owner and keep

your animals on a leash and pick up after them.

It is the LAW.

*Prior to putting an item in the storage area
at the maintenance shop, you are required to
get approval from the Office.

*All ARB requests must be approved by the
ARB board prior to getting a permit from
North Myrtle Beach.

Contact Information:
(843) 249-1484 Phone
(843) 249-1484 Fax
myrtlebeachrv@gmail.com
www.mbrvresorthoa.com
Facebook-Myrtle Beach RV Resort
Members Group
*Office open Mon-Fri 8:30A-5:30

Upcoming Events:
April 1st
Invoices are due
Pools/Spa open

April 15th
Ballots for BOD Election are emailed

April 18th
Good Friday

April 20th
Happy Easter

()-Why did the Easter egg hide?
Answer-He was a little chicken

“Easter is the only time when it’s
perfectly safe to put all of your eggs
in one basket”

Evan Esar



